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CFS8DLBLE50 FCC COVER LETTER 
 
Date:  02/22/2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to inform you of our request for a new certification for our transceiver known as CFS8DLBLE50.  The 
transceiver will operate under Part 15.247.    
 
The transceiver operates utilizing Bluetooth Low Energy (BLE) technology and it thus considered a DTS device. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

                                          
       Michael Antola 


